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To whom it may concern:   
There is much need and very much desire for a quality pool location in the immediate 
vicinity of Ontario. This pool project will open opportunity for jobs, recreation, and 
community. Many individuals would benefit from the physical aspects as well as 
making friends and potentially learning how to save lives in life guard positions. The 
public as a whole would benefit greatly from individuals’ gains and thus creating a
more cohesive community.  


